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This text offers a structured approach to principles of auditing using International Standards on
Auditing as its basis. Written by a team of influential professional auditors with a wealth of teaching
experience this book provides a real world perspective on current auditing practices with coverage of
cutting edge developments and techniques.
This package includes a copy of ISBN 9781118938782 and a registration code for the WileyPLUS course
associated with the text. Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your course syllabus
to ensure that your instructor requires WileyPLUS. For customer technical support, please visit
http://www.wileyplus.com/support. WileyPLUS registration cards are only included with new products. Used
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and rental products may not include WileyPLUS registration cards. Intermediate Accounting 15th Edition
Binder Ready Version by Kieso, Weygandt, and Warfield improves students’ readiness for their
intermediate accounting course, builds awareness around the CPA exam, and prepares students for their
future careers with exclusive access to internship listings from across the country. Intermediate
Accounting maintains the qualities for which the text is globally recognized, including its reputation
for accuracy, comprehensiveness, accessibility, and quality problem material that best prepares students
for success in their academic and professional careers. The 2014 FASB Update incorporates the recently
issued standard on Revenue from Contracts with Customers in a new Revenue Recognition chapter, and helps
prepare the next generation of accounting and finance students for the global economy.
A less-expensive grayscale paperback version is available. Search for ISBN 9781680922875. The field of
management and organizational behavior exists today in a constant state of evolution and change. Casual
readers of publications like the New York Times, The Economist and the Wall Street Journal will learn
about the dynamic nature of organizations in today's ever-changing business environment. Organizational
Behavior is designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of the introductory course on
Organizational Behavior. This is a traditional approach to organizational behavior. The table of
contents of this book was designed to address two main themes. What are the variables that affect how,
when, where, and why managers perform their jobs? What theories and techniques are used by successful
managers at a variety of organizational levels to achieve and exceed objectives effectively and
efficiently throughout their careers? Management is a broad business discipline, and the Organizational
Behavior course covers many areas such as individual and group behavior at work, as well as
organizational processes such as communication in the workplace and managing conflict and negotiation.
No one individual can be an expert in all areas of management, so an additional benefit of this text is
that specialists in a variety of areas have authored individual chapters. Finally, we all made an effort
to present a balanced approach to gender and diversity throughout the text in the examples used, the
photographs selected, and the use of both male and female in alternating chapters when referring to
generic managers or employees.
The text's efficient format does not overwhelm students, and its accessible style provides an
alternative to more encyclopedic, reference-book approaches. The book offers a blend of the core
concepts of accounting principles with procedural applications. This approach is supplemented with the
most expansive set of end-of-chapter material on the market, a thorough integration of today's hot
topics, and a robust selection of student and instructor print and online resources. Important Notice:
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Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
US public companies will have to follow International Financial Reporting Standards as of January 1,
2011. Weygandt’s Financial Accounting: IFRS introduces challenging accounting concepts with examples
that are familiar to the student while incorporating the new global accounting standards. Following the
reputation for accuracy, comprehensiveness, and currency, Weygandt guides students through financial
accounting and the period of transition for IFRS readiness. The text prepares student for the
requirements they will follow in the coming years.
Globalization, sustainable development, and technological applications all affect the current state of
the business sector in Asia. This complex industry plays a vital part in the overall economic, social,
and political aspects of this region, as well as on a larger international scale. Managerial Strategies
and Solutions for Business Success in Asia is an authoritative reference source for the latest
collection of research perspectives on the development and optimization of various business sectors
across the Asian region and examines their role in the globalized economy. Highlighting pertinent topics
across an interdisciplinary scale, such as e-commerce, small and medium enterprises, and tourism
management, this book is ideally designed for academics, professionals, graduate students, policy
makers, and practitioners interested in emerging business and management practices in Asia.

Warren/Reeve/Duchac’s MANAGERIAL ACCOUNTING 14E provides a solid foundation in managerial accounting
fundamentals, while motivating students to learn by showing how accounting is important to business.
Business examples and a new chapter schema provide context for readers, demonstrating how each chapter’s
content fits into the big picture, connecting fundamental concepts with real businesses. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
Principles of Economics covers the scope and sequence for a two-semester principles of economics course.
The text has been developed to meet the scope and sequence of most introductory courses.

Intermediate Accounting by Kieso, Weygandt, and Warfield is, quite simply, the standard by which all
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other intermediate texts are measured. Throughout the thirty years, and ten best-selling editions, the
text has built a reputation for accuracy, comprehensiveness, and student success. This Updated Edition
features and incorporates the 2005 FASB key accounting standards that have been updated since the
original publication of "Intermediate Accounting, 11th Edition." The Updated Eleventh Edition maintains
the qualities for which the text is globally recognized, and continues to be your students' gateway to
the profession! Included in the package is the "Problem-Solving Survival Guide."
Each study guide chapter is comprised of a detailed chapter review, demonstration problems, true/false,
multiple-choice, matching questions, and copmrehensive exercises. Solutions to study guide questions are
provided.

Accounts being a tough practical subject, students find it difficult to keep up with the theoretical
concepts and practical problems at the same time. There remains a need for the book which helps students
practice ample problems on every topic and be exam ready. Keeping this in mind, the authors present
Problems and Solutions in Accounting to cater to the needs of CA Intermediate students appearing for
Group-I, Paper 1: Accounting as per the new syllabus scheme of ICAI. The book has been neatly organised
into Sections and Sub-sections each dedicated to fundamental topics of Accounting. For easy, navigation
through a chapter, the number of problems dedicated to a topic and the type of problems covered have
been listed in detail at the beginning. Salient Features: ✔ Content is strictly aligned to the topical
flow as guided by the syllabus of ICAI. ✔ Coverage of Questions from RTPs and MTPs of ICAI examination.
✔ Thoroughly updated content includes latest changes in Accounting and the Companies Act, 2013. ✔
Questions from previous year ICAI examinations, Revisionary Test Papers (RTPs), Mock Test Papers (MTPs),
and other professional bodies have been incorporated to provide enhanced understanding and extensive
practice to the students. ✔ Each chapter is further subdivided in various sections to develop the
concepts in a methodical manner.

Kieso, Weygandt and Warfield’s Intermediate Accounting continues to set the standard for intermediate
accounting students and professionals in the field. The Fifteenth edition builds on this legacy through
new innovative student focused pedagogy in the book itself and with online support. Kieso maintains the
qualities for which the text is globally recognized, including its reputation for accuracy,
comprehensiveness, accessibility, and quality problem material that best prepares students for success
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on the CPA exam. The Fifteenth edition offers the most up to date coverage of IFRS and US GAAP in a
presentational format suited to the complex challenges of teaching intermediate in these changing times.
The WileyPLUS homework and learning platform is better than it has ever been for Kieso, with a multitude
of new assessment items, multimedia resources, and enhanced functionality to ensure students will do
real accounting and get real results. There have also never been so many options for accessing content,
from several online only options, premium value print and digital formats, and custom versions designed
to fit your needs perfectly. WileyPLUS sold separately from text.
The Student Practice and Solutions Manual to accompany Kieso Intermediate Accounting 17e contains a
chapter review, and a selection of brief exercises, exercises, and problems with accompanying solutions
from Kieso’s Problem Set B which is similar to end of chapter material.

Horngren's Cost Accounting leads the market because of its strong emphasis on decision making, extensive
real-world examples provided in a modular, flexible format and is supported by a large quantity and
range of assignment material. This text focuses on how cost accounting helps managers make better
decisions by using financial and nonfinancial information better. KEY TOPICS: The Accountant's Vital
Role in Decision Making;An Introduction to Cost Terms and Purposes;Cost-Volume-Profit Analysis;Job
Costing;Activity-Based Costing and Management;Master Budget and Responsibility Accounting;Flexible
Budgets, Variances, and Management Control: I; Flexible Budgets, Variances, and Management Control:
II;Income Effects of Denominator Level on Inventory Valuation; Analysis of Cost Behaviour;Decision
Making and Relevant Information;Pricing Decisions; Profitability and Cost Management;Strategy, the
Balanced Scorecard, and Profitability Analysis; Period Cost Application;Cost Allocation: Joint Products
and Byproducts;Revenue and Customer Profitability Analysis;Process Costing;Spoilage, Rework, and Scrap;
Inventory Cost Management Strategies;Capital Budgeting: Methods of Investment Analysis;Transfer Pricing
and Multinational Management Control Systems;Multinational Performance Measurement and Compensation
MARKET: Appropriate for Introduction to Management Accounting Courses.
For undergraduate degrees and professional courses in Accounting or Business. Prepare for exams and
learn essential accounting techniques with this bestselling and straightforward introduction to
financial accounting ‘A well-structured, easy-to-read introduction to the subject. Packed full of
examples, it is a must have for students and professionals alike.’ Dr Sarah Borthwick, Edinburgh Napier
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University Frank Wood’s Business Accounting, 15th edition is the world’s bestselling textbook on
bookkeeping and accounting. It is an uncomplicated introduction to what financial accounting is and
does, teaching accounting ideas and methods using a straightforward style that is easy to digest whether
you are new to accounting or not. Used by generations of students and professionals across the globe,
this book provides clear explanations of essential principles and concepts you need to have an
understanding of in accounting, including the meaning of important terminology, fundamental bookkeeping
and accounting techniques, the key financial statements, and the crucial importance of accounting to any
business. Personalize learning with MyLab Accounting By combining trusted author content with digital
tools and a flexible platform, MyLabTM personalises the learning experience and improves results for
each student. Over 700 questions and problems are available in MyLab which test the ideas in this book,
many of which can be used multiple times with a different calculation each time to complete. If you
would like to purchase both the physical text and MyLab Accounting search for: 9781292365510 Frank
Wood’s Business Accounting 15th Edition with MyLab Accounting Package consists of: 9781292365435 Frank
Wood’s Business Accounting 15th Edition 9781292365480 Frank Wood’s Business Accounting 15th Edition
MyLab Accounting 9781292365473 Frank Wood’s Business Accounting 15th Edition Pearson eText NOTE: Before
purchasing, check with your instructor to confirm the correct ISBN. Several versions of the MyLabTM
platform exist for each title, and registrations are not transferable. To register for and use MyLab
Accounting, you may also need a Course ID, which your instructor will provide. Used books, rentals, and
purchases made outside of Pearson: If purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson, the
access codes for the MyLab platform may not be included, may be incorrect, or may be previously
redeemed. Check with the seller before completing your purchase. Pearson, the world’s learning company.
College Algebra provides a comprehensive exploration of algebraic principles and meets scope and
sequence requirements for a typical introductory algebra course. The modular approach and richness of
content ensure that the book meets the needs of a variety of courses. The text and images in this
textbook are grayscale.
Reflecting the demands for entry-level accountants, the focus of this book is on fostering critical
thinking skills, reducing emphasis on memorisation and encouraging more analysis and interpretation by
requiring use of technology tools, spreadsheets and databases.
Presented in a question-answer format, "Problems and Solutions in Advanced Accounting for CA
Intermediate" is specially designed for the students who are preparing for Group-II, Paper 5: Advanced
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Accounting. The content has been carefully carved out to cover the problems that are most frequently
asked in examinations and are aligned to the syllabus. Care has been taken to include problems of simple
as well as complex nature and solutions to most of the problems have been provided in a step-by-step
manner which makes it easier for the student to understand the concepts and fetch marks. Salient
Features: ✔ Content is strictly aligned to the topical flow as guided by the syllabus of ICAI. ✔
Coverage of Questions from RTPs and MTPs of ICAI examination. ✔ Thoroughly updated content includes
latest changes in Accounting and the Companies Act, 2013. ✔ Questions from previous year ICAI
examinations, Revisionary Test Papers (RTPs), Mock Test Papers (MTPs), and other professional bodies
have been incorporated to provide enhanced understanding and extensive practice to the students. ✔ Each
chapter is further subdivided in various sections to develop the concepts in a methodical manner.
Students get accounting when using Kimmel Financial Accounting with WileyPLUS (access to WileyPLUS is
not included with this textbook) because we make learning accounting easy and accessible for today's
different types of learners. Written in a concise, clear, and conversation way, Kimmel Financial
Accounting provides just the right amount of information students need to come to class prepared, while
powerful visuals and Interactive Tutorials make complex accounting concepts possible to absorb quickly.
Starting with the big picture of financial statements first, Paul Kimmel shows students why financial
accounting is important to their everyday lives, business majors, and future careers. This best-selling
financial accounting text is known for the most relevant and easy to understand examples, while teaching
students the accounting cycle through the lens of one consistent story of Sierra Corp, an outdoor
adventure company.

For undergraduate and MBA Cost or Management Accounting courses The text that defined the cost
accounting market. Horngren’s Cost Accounting, defined the cost accounting market and continues to
innovate today by consistently integrating the most current practice and theory into the text. This
acclaimed, market-leading text emphasizes the basic theme of “different costs for different purposes,”
and reaches beyond cost accounting procedures to consider concepts, analyses, and management. This
edition incorporates the latest research and most up-to-date thinking into all relevant chapters and
more MyAccountingLab® coverage! MyAccountingLab is web-based tutorial and assessment software for
accounting that not only gives students more "I Get It" moments, but gives instructors the flexibility
to make technology an integral part of their course, or a supplementary resource for students. Please
note that the product you are purchasing does not include MyAccountingLab. MyAccountingLab Join over 11
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million students benefiting from Pearson MyLabs. This title can be supported by MyAccountingLab, an
online homework and tutorial system designed to test and build your understanding. Would you like to use
the power of MyAccountingLab to accelerate your learning? You need both an access card and a course ID
to access MyAccountingLab. These are the steps you need to take: 1. Make sure that your lecturer is
already using the system Ask your lecturer before purchasing a MyLab product as you will need a course
ID from them before you can gain access to the system. 2. Check whether an access card has been included
with the book at a reduced cost If it has, it will be on the inside back cover of the book. 3. If you
have a course ID but no access code, you can benefit from MyAccountingLab at a reduced price by
purchasing a pack containing a copy of the book and an access code for MyAccountingLab (ISBN :
9781292079080) 4. If your lecturer is using the MyLab and you would like to purchase the product Go to
www.myaccountinglab.com to buy access to this interactive study programme. For educator access, contact
your Pearson representative. To find out who your Pearson representative is, visit
www.pearsoned.co.uk/replocator

Close the gap between homework and exam performance with Warren/Reeve/Duchac's FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING 14E!
Market-leading FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING has been on the forefront of innovation and change based on the
needs of today's teaching and learning environment. Warren/Reeve/Duchac's FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING 14e helps
elevate student thinking with content that addresses each stage of the learning process from motivation
to mastery. It motivates students to learn, provides practice opportunities to better prepare for exams,
and helps students achieve mastery with tools to help them make connections and see the big picture. The
Complete Learning System in FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING is built around the way students use textbooks to
learn, study and complete homework, allowing them to achieve ultimate success in this course. The most
significant changes for this edition involve the inclusion of the new revenue recognition standard. The
end goal of Warren/Reeve/Duchac's FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING learning system is to elevate thinking and create
more empowered and prepared students--ready to take on the rest of their educational and career goals.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Principles of Management is designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of the introductory
course on management. This is a traditional approach to management using the leading, planning,
organizing, and controlling approach. Management is a broad business discipline, and the Principles of
Management course covers many management areas such as human resource management and strategic
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management, as well behavioral areas such as motivation. No one individual can be an expert in all areas
of management, so an additional benefit of this text is that specialists in a variety of areas have
authored individual chapters.
Lo/Fisher is praised for its readability and conversational writing style that helps students better
understand difficult concepts in Accounting. Lo/Fisher presents the how and why of reporting accounting
information from within an easily-understood theoretical framework. Lo/Fisher has a clean layout that
engages the reader with a clear writing style using plain English. This text is built on the current
International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) and incorporates Accounting Standards for Private
Enterprise (ASPE) where appropriate. Our philosophy is that when students understand the current
standards, they will be able to analyze and interpret changes in the future. Note: You are purchasing a
standalone product; MyAccountingLab does not come packaged with this content. Students, if interested in
purchasing this title with MyManagementLab, ask your instructor for the correct package ISBN and Course
ID. Instructors, contact your Pearson representative for more information. If you would like to purchase
both the physical text and MyAccountingLab, search for: 0134145054 / 9780134145051 Intermediate
Accounting, Vol. 1 Plus MyAccountingLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card Package, 3/e Package consists
of: 0133865940 / 9780133865943 Intermediate Accounting, Vol. 1 0134193482 / 9780134193489 NEW
MyAccountingLab with Pearson eText -- Valuepack Access Card -- for Intermediate Accounting, Vol. 1

Wahlen/Jones/Pagach's INTERMEDIATE ACCOUNTING provides the context students need to understand
accounting's unique value to an organization. Wahlen's approachable writing style infuses this context
through the use a well-known company in a running thread case, and by using other recognizable companies
like Coca Cola, Louis Vuitton, and Nestle in discussions. Recognizing that the world of accounting is
changing rapidly, Wahlen provides currency and flexibility in its discussions of IFRS, Codification, and
pending FASB changes, while also providing concrete ways for students to apply these concepts. Wahlen
offers the breadth and depth of coverage you need while making Intermediate Accounting accessible to
your students. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Intermediate Accounting: IFRS Edition provides the tools global accounting students need to understand
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IFRS and how it is applied in practice. The emphasis on fair value, the proper accounting for financial
instruments, and the new developments related to leasing, revenue recognition, and financial statement
presentation are examined in light of current practice. Global Accounting Insights highlight the
important differences that remain between IFRS and U.S. GAAP, and discuss the ongoing joint convergence
efforts to resolve them. Comprehensive, up-to-date, and accurate, Intermediate Accounting: IFRS Edition
includes proven pedagogical tools, designed to help students learn more effectively and to answer the
changing needs of this course.
Introduction to Business covers the scope and sequence of most introductory business courses. The book
provides detailed explanations in the context of core themes such as customer satisfaction, ethics,
entrepreneurship, global business, and managing change. Introduction to Business includes hundreds of
current business examples from a range of industries and geographic locations, which feature a variety
of individuals. The outcome is a balanced approach to the theory and application of business concepts,
with attention to the knowledge and skills necessary for student success in this course and beyond.
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